
   

                                    

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS  

April 3, 2023 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met April 3, 2023, at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners Brent Beck, Keith Roe, and 

Ed Duskie, were present. Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

Keith Roe moved to approve the purchase of the dell desktop computer for $599.99 for the register of deeds 

office. Ed Duskie seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The Commissioners recessed at 8:40 a.m. until 9:00 a.m. 

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed purchasing the body cams for $4,260. He said that he plans to submit an 

application to KCAMP for $2000 of grant funds through the public safety program and also requested APRA 

grant funds for the remainder $2,260. Don said that Manuel Lucero graduates this Friday from the Law 

Enforcement Academy.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed road and bridge maintenance.  

 

Jeremy McGuire, BCBS Representative, reviewed claims incurred and paid for the past 6-month experience 

period.  

 

Randy Hofmeier, Lindburg Vogel Pierce Faris, provided a letter for the audit of the financial statements for the 

year ending December 31, 2022. 

 

The minutes of March 27, 2023, County Commissioners meeting was approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:35 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Ed Duskie, Member      Brent Beck, Chairman 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J. Waugh, County Clerk    Keith Roe, Vice-Chairman 

 


